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Dear Participant,

We invite you to reserve a foursome for the annual OPRA/PAC Golf Outing which will be held Tuesday, May 21,
2013 at the Urbana Country Club, located at 4761 E US Highway 36 Urbana, OH 43078.

The Ohio Provider Resource Association (OPRA) is the sponsor of the Ohio Provider Resource
Association/Political Action Committee (OPRA/PAC). Monies contributed to OPRA/PAC are used to support
federal and state elected officials who support the issues and needs important to OPRA Members.

Affordable Care Act, Sequestration, Federal and State Budget Deficits, Employment First, Need
for Increased Waiver Rates

This is a small list of issues facing our industry that could ultimately have a profound impact on people with
developmental disabilities. As a community, we need to ensure that the people we serve have a voice and one small
way you can make that voice louder is to participate in the OPRA/PAC golf outing. We understand the financial
pressures you are facing but this is the most critical time in our history and we need your support so we can fight for
you, the provider but ultimately for people throughout Ohio with developmental disabilities.

Together, we can help shape Ohio’s service system so that individuals with developmental disabilities can lead
increasingly independent, productive and integrated lives.

Sincerely,

Mark Davis, Jeft Davis, Than Johnson
President of OPRA Director of Government Relations of OPRA President of OPRA/PAC




